
 

                        

Invitation to 
Community 
Consultation 

 
The Green Change Project invites 
you to attend a community 
consultation session to help shape 
the Green Change Project and the 
Green Change Agents Program.  
 
The Green Change Project is a hub 
for environmental awareness and 
community engagement is coming 
to 2999 Jane Street.  
 
The Green Change Agents Program 
is part of the Green Change Project.  

 
The purpose of the Green Change Agents Program is to uncover and grow the capabilities and 
potential in all Jane-Finch residents to transform the way we treat each other and the planet. Through 
the program, participants are offered opportunities to build their environmental knowledge, take 
leadership on community projects, connect with a network of local mentors, and create 
pathways to employment.  
 
The Green Change Project is committed to community consultation to collaborate with residents and 
community partners to contribute and inform the Green Change Agents Program.  
 

The purpose of the community consultation session is:  
• to share the vision for the Green Change Agents Program  
• to engage with residents and community partners  
• to collaborate on the challenges facing the Green Change 

Project 
 
Members of the project team will be on hand to answer questions. 
 
 
 

All welcome.  
If you know other members of the community 
who would like to contribute, please share this 
invitation with them. 

 
Community Consultation Details:  
November 30, 2012  
12:30 pm – 4:00 pm  
Driftwood Community Centre, 4401 Jane Street 
  

 
 
For more information, please contact 
the Green Change Project team at 
416-663-2733, extension 
235 or clarasr@janefinchcentre.org 

Lunch and refreshments will be served. Please let us know of any specific food allergies or needs 
Childcare can be provided upon request  
 


